
 
 

March 4, 2021 

 

Dear residents, families and teammates,  

We continue to receive questions regarding Governor Abbot’s executive order regarding the re-opening 

of businesses and its impact on our organization. Based on our current understating of the order we 

have the ability to maintain the safety protocols we put in place at the beginning of the pandemic. These 

include:  

 Safety screenings prior to entry onto Forefront Living campuses  

 Limited visitation  

 Mask requirements across Forefront Living Campuses 

 Social distancing requirements 

 The use of other personal protective equipment (PPE) worn when necessary 

As you are aware, we provide services to those at the highest risk for contracting virus. As such we need 

to maintain our conservative approach to infection control. We all look forward to a day when the 

pandemic is behind us, in the interim we appreciate your cooperation and understanding  as we work 

together to prevent the spread of COVID-19.   

 

Sincerely,  

 

Tim Mallad 

CEO, Forefront Living 


